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Paul Foley

From: Wasquewill@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 1:04 PM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: DRI 662

   
We support the effort to place a temporary AAT mobile communication tower in the proposed location on Sampson Ave, 
Chappaquiddick. 
  
This issue has been studied in committee for almost 5 years. Edgartown conducted resident surveys, resulting in hard 
data that showed improved mobile communications is needed urgently by residents and emergency responders. 
  
This small temporary "stealth" tower will provide improved coverage on Chappy beaches and residential areas in time for 
the peak occupancy and visitation seasons. A communications tower already exists on this private property that provides 
Internet service to the island. 
  
This proposal is a good example of planning, discussion, compromise and a smart solution. Please approve the proposal 
and allow us on Chappy to move on to the next phase of the final solution. 
  
William and Susan Geresy 
18 Howwoswee Park 
Chappaquiddick Island 
Edgartown, MA 02539 


